January 06, 2017

Dear Granville Friend:

Historic Granville will officially open the 2017 season with a yearlong theme of “1940°s: A
Decade of Change” —“Thanks for the Memories”.

For the past seventeen years the museum has had businesses sponsor our museum, which makes
it possible to operate. The cost to be a sponsor for the 2017 season is $150.00 and entitles you to
the following:

(1) A Newsletter that will be mailed on each event to some 4,000 homes in which your
business will be listed as a sponsor. This mail-out also will be done in the Spring,
in the Fall and at Christmas listing you as a sponsor.

(2) Press releases will be done on each event and you will be listed as a sponsor.

(3) Posters will be hung at different spots on the day of each event, which will list your
business as a sponsor. Posters will remain in the Museum, Sutton General Store and
Sutton Homestead throughout the year.

(4) Your business will be recognized by PA announcements on the day of all of our
events.

(5) You will be a sponsor of our entire 2017 museum season. We are open the entire
year, Wednesday thru Saturday and have other special events which will consist of:
Heritage Day — May 24th, Granville Quilt Festival & Jazz Festival — October 7th and
Country Christmas — December 9%, We will also have new events as follows:
Dinner Plays in February and December, Vintage Fashion Show, Sale and Lunch-
April 22nd, Granville Genealogy Festival - April 8%, “Scarecrow Walk of Granville”
- October 4th thru 28th “Ghost Walk of Granville” - October 27 and 28", Barn Sale
— June 9th & 10%, Grand Opening “Remembering 1940°s in Granville” — April 8th,
and Tennessee State Museum Traveling Exhibit — “The Slaves & Slave Holders of
Wessyington Plantation” — March 9 to June 6™..

(6) We will operate Sutton General Store each Wednesday thru Saturday plus having
Sutton Old Time Music Hour each Saturday night taping great bluegrass music
featuring a family style dinner by reservation (931-653-4151). Your sponsorship
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will be featured at the store as well. The store was recently chosen by Country Living Magazine
as one of the 13 most charming General Stores in America. The store was featured in the
Southern Living Magazine, Bluegrass Unlimited and Tennessee Farm Bureau Magazine.

During the 2016 season our attendance was over 30,000 with the Museum continuing to grow.

We would deeply appreciate your support. Please complete the attached form and return with

your check by March 15%,
Sincerely,
Cclat_ (Do ora

Randall Clemons
President

Granville Museum Board of Directors:

Randall Clemons

Jeanette Ragland Dalton, Emeritus
Kaye Fields Loftis

Debbie Carter Meadows
Joe Moore

Chris Neely

Suzanne Clemons Stafford
Harold Sutton

Stan Webster

Patsy Reynolds Yates
Betsy Harrington

Liz Huff Bennett

Greg High

Carolyn Carter Dudney
Diane Burgess Draper
Fred Corley



GRANVILLE MUSEUM, INC.

2017 BUSINESS SPONSOR

Business Name

Address

Address

Area Code & Phone No.

Signature:

Please return form and check to:
Granville Museum

P. O. Box 26

Granville, TN 38564

PLEASE RETURN BY MARCH 15™



